2018 WAS AN

INCREDIBLE
YEAR!

ON TOP OF 2 TRIPS TO CAMBODIA WE...

® Finished out a school year with over 75 regular students
and over 50 older children who received tutoring and started
the 2018/19 year with another 70+ students.

® Began church on Sundays at the Pursat school
and each week families in the community attend.

® Gave 1,200 pairs of shoes, 36 water filters (which each
provide 500,000 gallons of clean water), opened 3 fresh
water wells because of special individual giving, handed
out 25 audio bibles to local churches and small groups,
and brought 50 toiletry kits to families living in slum
communities.

® Provided computers to a public school in Pursat.

® Funded a college students first year in University.

® Shared the gospel with over 1,200 people and
participated in a baptism for over 60 new believers.

® Brought school supplies, art supplies, books and games to
our Pursat school, facilitating deeper learning.

We have many goals for 2019. In addition to our first family
trip to Cambodia in February, we also plan to take a team trip
this summer. The school will continue to thrive with ongoing
support and we are expecting this community to grow deeper
in relationship with God. We will continue to build
partnerships and explore and act on new ways to bring
tangible expressions of the love of God to Cambodia. We
know that God is moving all over this beautiful country. Your
continued support enables us to do more every day!

Thank you for partnering
with Mission 25!




